



Starting in October 2022, Michigan vehicle registrations will last for two years
after your birthday, so you will no longer have to renew them every year.

This change comes after a challenging year for the Secretary of State office,
which struggled to process vehicle registrations and to handle appointments.

It may not be an earth-shattering legal development, but anything that makes our
lives easier when dealing with the Michigan SOS office is good news for all
motorists!
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